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Thursday 13th October 2022 
World Café 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

World Café - Thursday 20th October 2022 

Woodhill has historically enjoyed coming together to share 

food from all of our cultures – it is always hugely successful! 

 

We are so excited to be able to open the school again to all of our families to share and 

enjoy food together. 

 

This year, World Café will take place on Thursday 20th October in the downstairs hall from 

3.15pm – 4.30pm. 

 

We would love it if each family could donate a dish, no matter how big or small to support 

this event and to share within our school community. This could be a savory or sweet dish. It is 

a great opportunity for the children to try new foods and flavour, and over the years, many 

children have discovered something new that they enjoy!  

 

- Please bring any warm food (or food that needs to be kept in a fridge during the day) 

to the downstairs hall from 2.00pm onwards.  

- Cold food that can be stored out of a fridge can be brought in from 9.00am. 

 

As a school and a Trust, we are passionate about Diversity, Equality and Inclusion (EDI) and 

endeavor to weave this through all that we do.  

 

On this day, children can also wear clothing that represents them as an individual and 

perhaps also represents the community that they are part of, for example:  

- traditional/ cultural dress or clothing that represents part of their identity  

- a sports kit or uniform of a club that they belong to 

- clothing that represents their interests and passions 

 

Each child will have the opportunity to explain their outfit choice to their class and why it is 

special to them in their classes. 

 

We are really looking forward to opening the school to share food and connect with you 

again. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr O Phillips 

Headteacher 


